
Public Hearing Notice  

The Development Corporation of Richmond (DCR) is proposing the below listed projects in Fiscal Year 

2018-2019.  DCR will hold a public hearing at 6:00 p.m. on Tuesday, August 14, 2018 to receive comments 

for or against the proposed projects.  The list of proposed projects are:  

 

 Redevelopment Plan 

 Business Park Feasibility Study  

 Downtown Drainage Study 

 Downtown Holiday Decorations 

 Farmers Market/Pavilion  

 Downtown Improvement Grants 

 

The hearing will be held at 600 Morton Street, Richmond, Texas.  The public is invited to attend and 

comment on projects.   


